FADS MEETING MINUTES 12/02/2019

Meeting held at: The Drove Newhaven Meeting opened at 9:15am

FADS In attendance: Kerrie Carpenter  Chair
Clare Turnbull Treasure
Kate Macdonald Secretary
Attendance: Nicky Marten

Jodiee Baker

Welcome and thank you for coming.

FADS is the fundraising team for Denton Community Primary School. We hold events throughout the
year to fund all kinds of equipment to support our children with learning in school.

Our main fundraising event is Denton Community Challenge (DDC)

We are part of this great event that holds an annual family fun day to support local charities and the
school. Our part of this event is to promote the day, hold fundraising events to help cover cost of
equipment. We run the main tent on the day this involves:

Selling raffle tickets

Selling attraction tickets (inflatables, pony rides, trampolines, climbing wall)
Challenge cards.

Challenge certificates.

Handing out rosettes.

And running the school tombola.

Previous events we’ve held are:

School Discos (If anyone can help with a DJ please let us know, our usual DJ has changed job so
cannot DJ for us any more)

Bingo Nights
Beetle Drive

Colouring comps




Christmas Fayre
D CCLogo comp

Christmas cards

What have FADS spent money on?

Well this is what we have brought for the school with money that has been raised

Accelerated learning books
Book Swap

Panto

Big Sing coach

Classroom extras; play sand, book/quiet corner cushions, Rugs ect
HI VIZ Jackets for playground/ Out of school trips
Sports day ice-cream

Table tennis club; new table

Maypole club; new ribbon

Science lessons

Music workshop

Year 6 leavers photos

Sports equipment

Laptops

Projectors

New ideas:

We've agreed to start a monthly info letter to keep everyone up to date with events and what’s
going on for the future.

Newhaven is holding its first pram race on 22™ April. We wonder if any dads, step dads, grandads,
big brothers would be interested in building a pram?? Would also need a team (Team of 3. 13 yrs. or
older) We are also looking at the possibility of having a tombola stall, so if anyone is interested
please get in touch with one of us or Jodiee Baker if you can help.

We are also looking at holding a family cinema night. Clare is sourcing information on licence for
this, so more details to follow.




We've had the idea of a photo booth put to us for DDC with props a backdrop and donation bucket.
This is still in discussion as to how it would work. Any suggestions very welcome.

Event Dates Money raised goes towards DCC

Tidemills Talk Held at St Leonards Church Hall 30/03/19 @ 7pm
Easter Picture Comp  In School 01/04/19

Pub Quiz Held at the Flying Fish Pub 28/04/19 @8pm

Next Meeting 11*" March 2019 9am held at The Drove

Thank you for your time and input.
All parents, careers and grandparents are welcome to attend meetings and events.

We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting, but if you have any questions or suggestions
please ask us, we do not bite!

Meeting Closed 11am

Contact us via:
School office or

You can find Kate in the infant playground most mornings, message us on the FADS Facebook page
or private message either one of us.




